
Senators, 

 

I strongly urge you to adopt FAIR, non-gerrymandered maps for our redistricting here in New Hampshire. 

The peaceful authorization of power by the American people through fair elections is central to the 

American Republic, and rigging the map to ensure minority rule erodes the system of government our 

veterans fought and died for. Everyone's vote should count--end the "packing and cracking." 

 

I urge every Senator who loves this country to vote NO on SB240 and SB241. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kate Kaynak (Hopkinton) 


